St Day and Carharrack Newsletter email: secretary@st-day.cornwall.sch.uk Self-belief, Determination and Courage



9th December 2019 - Issue 8

Headteacher: Susannah Storey **Telephone**: 01209 820456



OUR CHILDREN SINGING ACROSS CORNWALL...



Sounding beautiful! A committed group of children performed at Mills Hall on Friday evening alongside the Silver Band. The School Choir have been practising weekly and are dedicated to performing across Cornwall. Huge thanks to Linda Vanstone for all her support and inspiration. Please join the choir on Saturday 14th December for community carols in St Day at 6.30pm.

CHRISTMAS FESTIVITIES!

Origami Club have been busy making recycled origami Christmas stars. You can see the work of the children in windows across St Day!

Across the school, every class is busy preparing for our **Christmas Fayre on Friday – open from 2.30pm** in the school hall. Be sure to visit every classroom to see what your child has produced and of course a visit to see Father Christmas!



THANKYOU

Thank you to Specsavers Penzance for donating class sets of high vis jackets for our children to wear on trips. B&Q Camborne have also provided us with a great Christmas tree for our school hall – thank you! If you would like the opportunity to 'win' the tree on the last day of school – please hand your name into the office and we will draw a name out at the Christmas Fayre.



YEAR 5 PERFORMING AT THE MINACK THEATRE





At the end of November, Year 5 enjoyed a trip to the Minack Theatre where they explored behind the scenes, learned a little bit about show business and performed their own mini plays in front of the adoring public on the infamous Minack theatre stage. All this followed by a very windswept picnic on the beach!

DATES, INFORMATION AND REMINDERS:

• Tuesday 10th December 'Tea and Talk' session at school for families of children who have Special Educational Needs. This is a chance to talk about all things SEN.

Tuesday 10th December 1.30pm and 6.00pm Performances

KS1 Christmas Production at School: 'THE CHRISTMAS STAR'



Please make sure you have booked a ticket as we need to adhere to numbers to meet fire regulations, tickets will be checked on the door so please make sure any person (including children) have a ticket. There are still spare tickets available at the office. For the evening performance, please can you return your child to school for **5.30pm to get changed**- through the usual doors for morning entrance? All costumes will be ready in your child's classroom and

teachers will be in class ready to receive your child. Parents can then make their way to the front office entrance to be signed in. We are looking forward to seeing you all!

Friday 13th December SCHOOL CHRISTMAS FAYRE

RAFFLE – Tickets on sale in the school office from Tuesday. Great Prizes include original artwork by Becky Bettesworth, Hotel Afternoon Teas, Festive Food Vouchers, Fizz and much more! Only £1.00 a ticket! FAVOURITE JUMPER DAY – Children can come to school in non-school uniform for a small donation of £1.00 and/or donation of chocolate/sweets for our Christmas Tombola.

All monies raised will go towards the whole school community arts project with CASCADE THEATRE.

Thank you for your support.